

Consent Form for Using Personal Data

Child's name: (capitals)

Dear Parent/carer,
You may be aware that new data protection rules came into force in May 2018. To ensure we are meeting the new requirements, we need to seek your consent to use your contact details to enable us to either text, email or write to you regarding matters which do not relate to core school business, for example to notify you of ad hoc events such as school closures/trips/clubs/charity events etc. (we do not need consent to contact you regarding essential safeguarding or attendance and assessment matters).
If you're not happy for us to do this, that's no problem - we will accommodate your preferences.
Please tick the relevant box below and return this form to school:
$\ \square$ I am happy for the school to use my contact details
☐ I am NOT happy for the school to use my contact details for any of the above purposes
If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing enquiries@sta.islington.sch.uk , calling the school on 020 75617800, or just popping in to the school office.
If you have any other questions, please get in touch.
Parent or carer's signature: